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TRILLIUM HEALTH PARTNERS PREMIERES NEW SEASON OF HEALTH CARE 

SERIES ON ROGERS TV 
 
(Mississauga, ON)  – Trillium Health Partners’ television series, Talk Trillium: Partnering for Patients, 
which explores some of the key health care issues facing this growing community, will launch its second 
season today on Rogers TV. 
 
Talk Trillium airs three times a week from December 2015, through March 2015, exclusively on Rogers 
TV Peel. The series takes the viewer on an informative journey through Trillium Health Partners, with 
glimpses into the innovative programs and dedicated people that make up one of the largest community-
based hospital in Canada.   
 
“It is Trillium Health Partners’ mission to create a new kind of health care for a healthier community. To 
achieve that goal we continue to engage with our community to ensure our work reflects the needs of 
the people we serve,” said Michelle DiEmanuele, President and CEO, Trillium Health Partners. “Talk 
Trillium is an important component of that engagement, providing us with an opportunity to communicate 
with the people we serve about their health and hospital.” 
 
Hosted by Patti Cochrane, the hospital’s Senior Vice President and Chief Innovation Officer, each 
episode features an in depth look at hospital programs and initiatives that focus on improving the health 
of community members across Mississauga, Brampton, Etobicoke, Caledon and beyond. 
 
“We are thrilled to be launching a second season of Talk Trillium. We received such positive feedback 
following the first season and we feel very privileged to continue on with this work, said Cochrane. “This 
series is the perfect opportunity for Peel Region to learn about how Trillium Health Partners and our 
community partners are working together to offer our community safe, high-quality care that is there for 
them when they need it most.” 
 
This season, Talk Trillium will feature two new segments. Faces of Trillium Health Partners features 
frontline staff and volunteers whose roles are integral to the hospital’s ability to deliver high quality care 
and an exceptional experience for our patients and their families.  In Community Q&A, Trillium Health 
Partners’ staff and physicians answer some of the most frequently asked questions from our community. 
Viewers can submit questions at: talk.trillium@trilliumhealthpartners.ca.   
 
About Trillium Health Partners: 
Trillium Health Partners is one of the largest community-based acute care facilities in Canada. 
Comprised of Credit Valley Hospital, the Mississauga Hospital and the Queensway Health Centre, 
Trillium Health Partners serves the growing and diverse populations of Mississauga, West Toronto and 
surrounding communities. Trillium Health Partners is a research and teaching hospital affiliated with the 
University of Toronto Mississauga and the Mississauga Academy of Medicine. To learn more, visit: 
www.trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
 

-30- 
 
For more information, contact: 
Catherine Pringle,  
(905) 848-7580, ext. 1646 
Catherine.pringle@trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
www.trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
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